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The $7.5-million Kinsol Trestle rehabilitation project is expected to get into full swing in the spring 2010, now 
that the Cowichan Valley Regional District has approved hiring an engineer to oversee the work. 

The project engineer will assemble a team to fine-tune design, determine timber requirements, 
prepare tendering and contract documents and organize the project schedule to complete core 
components by the funding deadline date of March 2011. 

 Fundraising for the restoration project continues. All but $650,000 has been raised. 

To donate, contact the Kinsol Trestle rehabilitation project at www.kinsol.ca. 
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